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Patient Participation Group Meeting held on Monday 23 October 2017
At 6:30 pm - Orchard Medical Practice Waiting Area 2
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1. Opening Remarks
1.1. Our Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting.
2. Minutes of the last meeting 

2.1. The minutes of the last meeting were accepted as correct. 
3. Matters Arising (not covered elsewhere)
3.1. Revised PPG leaflet to be available in Polish.                                                Action: Rebecca
4. Orchard News Round Up 
4.1. Partners

4.1.1. Dr Mountcastle has made the difficult decision to leave the practice on  31 December   2017.

4.1.2. Dr Wagstaff will become a Partner on 01.01.18 replacing Dr Mountcastle. Therefore, the Practice will continue to have 10 partners. It had been anticipated that Dr Wagstaff would become a Partner in April 2018 and so this brings forward her appointment by a few months.
4.1.3. A further salaried GP is to be recruited.

4.2. Teledermatological Service – this service is to be introduced soon under the leadership of Dr West. Dermatological conditions will be referred into the service with a response time to the Practice of up to 48 hours to determine patients’ treatment. 
4.3. Reception – 

4.3.1. The remaining vacancy has been filled.

4.3.2. Our Reception Co-ordinator has resigned and will leave the Practice shortly: it is anticipated the vacancy will be filled from within the Practice.

4.3.3. In the meantime, a receptionist has left to take up a secretarial post at King’s Mill Hospital: it is hoped to recruit a replacement from those applicants interviewed recently for the earlier vacancy.

4.4. PPG Banner – the content of the banner is to be reconsidered: A draft of revised ideas to be forwarded to members who are invited and encouraged to send their comments to the PPG’s email (MACCG.OrchardPPG@nhs.net) to allow the ideas to be coordinated ahead of discussion at the meeting                                                                       Action: All Members
4.5. Flu Vaccinations – 

4.5.1. in answer to a question raised, Rebecca explained that we did receive payments based on the number of vaccinations carried out by the Practice. Similarly. Pharmacists are paid for those that they carry out.

4.5.2. The Flu Vaccs day raised modest interest in our PPG.
5. Discussion – Development Plan Area 3 – Awareness Events – ideas 
5.1. Our Chairman asked what the Group would like to achieve in 2018 and/or the direction it wished to take: ideas discussed included:

5.1.1. Condition/special interest group(s) – whilst this appeared attractive, prevention of conditions was preferred rather than support for patients suffering from conditions to avoid “single interest” demands by some patients. 
5.1.2. The question was raised of what topics/actions the Partners would like the PPG to consider, so that PPG actions could be co-ordinated with wider Practice development themes.

5.1.3. Communication with patients – reviewing website and social media offerings, together with considering additional channels.

5.1.4. Impact of presentation on our written leaflets etc. – eg) asking focussed questions/ brief word bites, rather than long(er) sentences.

Action: 
All PPG members-submit comments for summarising and discussion at our November meeting
6. Preparation for AGM – Wednesday 15th November at 1:00 pm
6.1. This was in hand and the date agreed.
6.2. It was confirmed:

6.2.1. A Partner would attend the meeting

6.2.2. The accounts had been prepared 

6.2.3. Nomination forms for Officers’ positions would be sent out                      
Action: Keith 
6.2.4. Our Chairman enquired if there were any members who did not wish to be considered for an officer  - John and Elizabeth Roughton indicated that they did not wish to stand for any officer positions. 
7. Any Other Business
7.1. Large print Agendas: minutes etc: thanks to Rebecca for organising.
8. Date of next Meeting:   Wednesday 15th November at 1:30 pm
The meeting closed at 18:30
Appendix A is being forwarded as a separate document.
Orchard PPG Meeting October 2017                                                                                                                              Page 1 of 3

